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Alan, 
  
As you remember, I called you last month regarding Mr.. Douglas DeHart's 
appointment to the ODFW fish screening task force.  I am now submitting my 
support for his appointment.  I cannot think of a more qualified and committed 
person for the privilege of serving on the fish screen task force.  As you know 
Mr. DeHart has worked for the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife and for 
the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service.  He is qualified for this position and he has a 
direct personal interest in fish screening technology and operation.   
  
Having Mr DeHart appointed to the fish screen task force will certainly allow 
him to continue making an important contribution to Oregon fisheries and to the 
Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife.   
  
Thank you for providing this opportunity to comment on this important task 
force.   
  
Bill M. Bakke 
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